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From the Principal

Therapy Dog
We are introducing a therapy dog into our 
school. Thank you to everyone who returned the 
questionnaire. Lexi, a gorgeous Black Labrador, 
will be visiting Havenlee on Monday and 
Wednesday mornings to support students 
individually and in small groups. Jenny is Lexi’s 
handler and has experience providing therapy 
dog support in various settings.

Teacher’s Day
Last Friday 28th October was Teacher’s Day. Thank 
you to our amazing and dedicated teachers who 
are continually finding ways to engage and 
educate students at Havenlee School.

Bandanna Day
Thanks to the generosity of the Havenlee School 
community we raised $287.00 for Bandanna Day 
to support fundraising for Canteen. Students and 
staff chose bright bandannas to wear. 

Special Visitors in Tea Tree and Banksia
On Wednesday morning Jessica from Bomo Bulk 
came to do a talk in the Banksia and Tea Tree 
classrooms about nutrition. The students also got 
to make and taste delicious bliss balls.
Next week Shannon from the North Nowra 
Pharmacy will be visiting both classes to discuss 
hygiene – specifically personal care routines and 
personal care items. 

Both of these incursions complement the 
Personal Development lessons being taught in 
the classes this term.
We thank both of them for sharing their time and 
knowledge with the students.

Sharing Food
If you wish to bring food into the classroom to 
share with your class friends, it must come to the 
office first.  The goods must contain a list of the 
ingredients in the food.
As some students in the school have food 
allergies, we need to be careful. 

mailto:havenlee-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Up and Coming Events
Term 4 Week 5

Monday – Hydrotherapy
Tuesday – Hydrotherapy
Wednesday – Hydrotherapy
Thursday – Hydrotherapy

Term 4 Week 6

Monday – Hydrotherapy
Tuesday – Hydrotherapy
Wednesday – Hydrotherapy
Thursday –Hydrotherapy

Weeks 4-6- Respectful 
‘When I take care of property’ 

In weeks 4-6 of this term the PBL focus is 
respectful and students taking care of property. 
Explicit lessons are being taught in classrooms 
such as manipulating an implement and 
following a 1,2,3 and complex instruction. 
Students demonstrate taking care of property 
by sharing equipment, materials and/ or 
workspace, classroom activities and in work 
crews. PBL tickets are given out to students for 
taking care of property. 

Havenlee Café

Myrtle will be running the Havenlee Café 

every Friday for lunch.

Please send your child’s order in their

communication book

3 x chicken nuggets $1.50

6 x chicken nugget $3.00

1 serve of chips
(with chicken salt) 

Tomato sauce

$1.00

50c

Barbeque sauce 50c

Chocolate milkshake $1.00

Strawberry milkshake $1.00

Presentation Day
Classes are busily preparing their items for 
Presentation Day. We look forward to sharing 
these performances on Monday 5 December.

Karen Wilson

Assistant Principal 

Havenlee School
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Snuffle Mats

Snuffle mats are interactive feeding mats 
for dogs (can also be used for cats and
guinea pigs). It keeps them entertained
looking for food treats that you can hide
in the snuffle mat.

Our Year 12 students (and Myrtle) are
making snuffle mats to sell as gifts for 
pets. Money raised will support Vocational 
Education programs at Havenlee School.

Cost: $20 per snuffle mat (cash only)

Please phone the school office on 4421

3777 if you would like to purchase a 

snuffle mat or write a note in your child’s

communication book

Chaplains Chat

Term 4 is well under way with students 
helping each other in the playground. The 
weekly gym sessions are full of fun 
challenges.
Classes are busy preparing for 
presentations later in the term and 
welcoming new students.
It seems like the weeks are flying by and 
it’s nice to have warmer days.

Stay safe.
Julie
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When: Thursday 27th October 2022
Time: 10:00am to 11:00am AEST
Cost: FREE
From the comfort of your office, with Zoom.

About the session.
In this session we will simplify and explain NDIS respite and home living options including STA, SDA, 
SIL and ILO. It's a complex, changing and sometimes challenging area to navigate to find the best 
outcome for clients and their individual needs.

Leap in! Learning and Development Manager, Dee Thomson, will provide valuable insights with 
great tips and examples.

Dee has over 14 years experience in learning and development. She specialises in breaking down 
complex concepts into engaging and accessible learning, and has a particular interest in disability 
and all things autism.

This will also be an opportunity to e-meet some of the Leap in! team and see how we do Plan 
Management differently. 
Reserve your spot today!

Simply register online here for the Zoom session. We'll send you updates and reminders closer to 
the time. Spots are limited!
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Children of all ages living with disability or illness and their families are invited to attend 
the 2022 KidsWish Christmas Party at Symbio Wildlife Park.
This is the third year the event has been held at Symbio and it has proven itself to be a 
huge success.
This is a free event where guests will enjoy entry to Symbio, entertainment and lots of 
fun activities. Children will receive a goody bag, lunch and a Christmas gift to make it an 
extra special event.
Entry times will be staggered to assist with crowd management. Please select your 
preferred entry time when registering for your tickets.
There will be no transport provided, so guests will be required to get themselves to and 
from the event.

Tickets are limited, so order your tickets now so you don't miss out.

THIS IS NOT A SCHOOL EVENT

Order tickets via below link
https://events.humanitix.com/kidswish-christmas-party-2022

https://events.humanitix.com/kidswish-christmas-party-2022
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